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St John Vianneyôs acknowledges the Australian Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander peoples as the first inhabitants of the nation and the traditional 

custodians of the lands where we live, learn and work. 

 

Dear Parents and Friends 

A warm welcome back to Term 3. The children have settled quickly back into routines 
with enthusiasm and excitement. This term will be another busy one with our school 
musical being the big focus. Children will be required to attend both evenings. 
(Thursday 5 September and Friday 6 September) Tickets for parents will be limited per 
family to ensure all of our families get the opportunity to watch their children. There will 

be more information coming out over the coming weeks. 

During the holidays we celebrated NAIDOC Week. 
Celebrations are held across Australia each July to 
celebrate the history, culture and achievements of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 
NAIDOC is celebrated not only in Indigenous 
communities, but by Australians from all walks of life. 
We started off our term praying a prayer for NAIDOC 

2019. 

Over the holidays we had a few projects take place 
that are part of our strategic plan in ensuring the 
school maintains excellent facilities and supports the 
teaching and learning of students. Last year, Year 2 
wrote persuasive letters to me for a creative art wall 
and we were very convinced that this was a great 
idea. Thank you to Mrs Simpson for organising this 

great addition to our school. We also extended the library deck so that classes can 
work outside and inside at the library. Thank you to Mr Michael White from BAMM 

Building for the construction of the deck. 

I look forward to continuing to work with you 

this term. 

In God We Trust. 

Katherine McKay 
PRINCIPAL 
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SCHOOL WIDE EXPECTATIONS 

Our SJV School-wide Expectations:  

Be Respectful  
Be Responsible  
Be Safe 
Be a Learner 

Value:  Compassion 

Compassion is understanding and caring when someone is hurt or troubled, even if you donôt know them. It is wanting to help, even if 

all you can do is listen and say kind words. You forgive mistakes. You are a friend when someone needs a friend.  

SJV LEARNING POWERS 

tƻƭƛŎȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘ 

tǊƛǾŀŎȅ tƻƭƛŎȅ 
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Learning Power for this fortnight:   

Persistent Pippa 

I keep going until I achieve my goal 

  

Ý I challenge myself 

Ý I never give up 

Ý I am determined to succeed 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Prep S Charlotte Micale, Patrick Goodwin    4S Ashlyn Waller, Jackson Reading 

Prep J Saxon Schembri, Harvey Stewart, Isla Shoesmith   4J Jamie Clark, Olivia McElroy 

Prep V Libby Carroll       4V Katie Woods, Lucas Patrick 

1S Zac Taylor, Emily Fahey      5-6S Carly Furjes, Charli Maher 

1J Liam Rodrigues Pires Savage, Harper Roberts   5J Emmi Leo, Maddison Hill 

1V Thomas Nicholas, Lila Knott     6V Annabelle Gwynne, Mischa Templeman  

2S Willow Christer, Mikey Kennedy, Mia Harris 

2J Corey Snell, Imogen Grey 

2V Lachlan de Ryck, Charlotte Vaughan 

3S Ella Brown, Jack Carr 

3J    Libby Andelkovic, James Reading, Emily McKay 

3V    Lela Adams 

http://www.bne.catholic.edu.au/aboutus/legals/Pages/Privacy.aspx
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjkPHAg5TVAhUFpZQKHTypDswQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Frosemountps.com%2Four-achievements-4%2Fstudent-of-the-week&psig=AFQjCNEtpLU32rGiOuMm11lXagzPA7oXiQ&ust=1500508


SJV School Mass/Celebration Dates ñTerm 3 

Friday 2 Aug ust 9.00 am   St John Vianneyõs Feast Day Mass  

Thursday 15 August  9.30am  Assumption Mass (school to join Parish Mass) (TBC) 

Tuesday 10 September  9.00am  Parish Mass 

Years P-2 

Catholic Education Week and SJV Feast Day 

On Monday 29 July we will be launching Catholic Education Week with a Pastoral Care morning led by our Catholic Identity Student Leaders. 
Everyone will be encouraged to wear their pyjamas on this day. The morning will include a special prayer during briefing followed by rotational 
activities with our buddies. On Friday 2 August we will be celebrating St John Vianney Feast Day with a Mass at 9am followed by open 
classrooms. At 10:30am morning tea will be provided for parents in the Nano Nagle Hall. We hope you will be able to join us for this special 

morning. 

 

May peace be with you. 

Paula McConnon 

(Acting) Assistant Principal 
Religious Education 

MUSIC AND DRAMA 

Thank You 

Thank you to our very committed Year 5 & 6 students who attended a musical rehearsal during the holidays. A very big thank you also to Mrs 

Ward and Mrs Archer who assisted with rehearsals and catering.  Our show is taking shape as the countdown beginséé.7 weeks to go!!! 

Costumes 

Information about costumes has been emailed out to parents. Students will be asked to bring these to school by 28 August in a labelled bag. 

The main cast will need to bring their items in to school in the coming weeks as we have a make-up trial and photo shoot in week 5. If 

there are any questions about costuming, please see Mrs Vester or Mrs Cox. 

Tickets and Dates 

More information will be available soon about purchasing tickets, but remember to keep these dates free:  

Thursday 5 September and Friday 6 September 

RELIGION 

Confirmation Information Evening  

On Tuesday night this week there was an information session for parents who have a child ready to prepare for the 
sacrament of Confirmation. This evening was very well attended and as a result there are seven groups of 
approximately eight students in each group who have now enrolled. As mentioned during the evening these are the 

dates for the program:  

Class 1                                               Tuesday 30 July at 7am OR Saturday 3 August at 3.30pm  

                                                           OR Sunday 4 August at 8am 

Class 2                                               Tuesday 6 August at 7am OR Saturday 10 August at 3.30pm 

                                                           OR Sunday 11 August at 8am 

Confirmation Rehearsal                     Sunday 18 August at 8.30am (sponsors to attend) 

Confirmation Ceremony                     Tuesday 20 August at 6pm 



LIBRARY 

Welcome back to an exciting term for the library. In week 5, Thursday 15 August, we begin Book Week celebrations with the production Dream Big 
visiting the school. On Monday 19 August at 9am we have the Book Week parade. Children are invited to come dressed as their favourite book 
character or draw inspiration from the Book Week theme. Children are encouraged to enter the Book Week competitions with the winners 

announced at the Book Parade.  



TUCKSHOP ROSTER 

Friday 19 July Victoria Breadsell, Michelle Ansley, Tricia Kristjansson, 

Bernadette Duong 

Wednesday 24 July Kim Harrison 

Friday 26 July Sheridan Leo, Sinead Kelly, Kate Brown, Tina Fairbairn 

This yearôs Book Week theme: Reading is My Secret Power, emphasises the power reading has for us all as life-long learners. Every day we use 
our reading power to discover, explore, understand, visualise, empathise, enjoy, imagine, direct and learn about the world we live in. Each week I 
will share with you from 10 Ways Reading is a Secret Power (IDT Library Network: 2019). No doubt our children will come up with more in the 

coming weeks! Here are the first 2: 

 

 

 

With reading as my secret power, I can be peaceful and focused. 

Happy Reading! 

Lisa Harris 

Teacher Librarian 

TERM 3 SCHOOL FEES 

Term 3 fees have now been issued and are due on 30 July 2019.  

SCHOOL ZONE PARKINGñCOUNCIL PATROLS 

We have been advised that Council officers will be undertaking proactive patrols 

around our school during Term 3 to ensure drivers are adhering to local parking 

conditions. Parking fines may be issued in cases where illegal parking is 

observed. 

Parents, guardians and visitors are encouraged to visit Councilôs website at 

www.brisbane.qld.gov.au and search parking rules to learn more about parking 

in school zones. 

http://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au


P & F 

AUGUST MEETING (6 August) 

Our next P&F meeting will be on Tuesday 6 August at 7pm. As always, everyone is more than welcome to attend. The primary focus of this meet-
ing will be planning for the upcoming parentsô night so if you have any ideas that you would like to share, please come along and join in the discus-

sion. 

PARENT SOCIAL EVENING (24 August) 

If you havenôt already done so, please pencil the SJV P&F Parent Social night into your calendars for Saturday 24 August. It will be a MONTE 
CARLO themed Casino Night so break out your best James Bond costume. Tickets will be limited due to the capacity of the hall, so make sure 

youôre reading your newsletter and have liked the school Facebook page for more updates. 

In the meantime, we are urgently looking for anything that you can arrange for parent raffle prizes - even small items that could be combined with 

other items into a hamper would be gladly received.  

STATE OF ORIGIN BET 

On the subject of gambling at the Casino Night, it is important to remember to GAMBLE RESPONSIBLY... Something I might be guilty of not doing 
when I made a bet with Mrs McKay over the result of this yearôs State of Origin series! Although it could be argued that QLD was the better team 
for the first 79mins and 40secs, unfortunately NSW came away with the chocolates. To pay off my debt, this week I sported Mrs McKayôs NSW 

gear to work. I look forward to seeing Katherine in my QLD gear next year! QUEENSLANDER... 



 

Piano lessons are held at SJV on Tuesdays and Wednesdays during the school day.  

Please phone or email Brigid Foley with any enquiries on 0432 275 923 or bfoleypiano@optusnet.com.au 

String Instruments are coming 

On Friday 26 July we are introducing our strings teacher Miss Lauren Foster. If you would like to hear the violin and viola being played and are 
interested in knowing more about them or the cello and double bass, come along, listen, have a fiddle yourself, and see how you would go 
learning. We are meeting in the hall at 1.30pm. There will also be a music performance at assembly. For more information contact 

sharon@musict.com.au  

COMMUNITY NEWS 


